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Randy Owen, Superintendent  Gaye Gage, Assistant Superintendent

To: The DARE Foundation

The River Road Independent School District Board of Trustees, Administrators and all Staff
would like to take this opportunity to personally “thank you” for your contribution of pole
vaulter helmets to the River Road ISD Athletic Department.

Again, the District greatly appreciates your support and we look forward to working together
many more times in the future.

Sincerely,

A

Administrator

Stacey Johnson, President
Beverley Newman, Vice-President
Karla Anderson, Secretary

Kelly Venable, Member

Jamie Gillmore, Member

Robbie Norman, Member

Garry Smith, Member



